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Evaluation Rubric:  VISUAL COMMUNICATION 
 
Sample # _________    Total Score ____________ 
 

Criteria                         Needs improvement Acceptable Excellent 
1.  Visual unity: 
Do the all of the elements—type, artwork, 
photos, content—work together to create a 
unified whole? Do any of the elements seem 
out of place in terms of style or 
appropriateness to the intended message or 
audience?  

Visual elements did not complement each 
other—they appeared randomly chosen with 
no sense of theme or common objective.  
 
               1                2                3        

Most of the visual elements worked together 
in support of the intended communication 
objective. Some elements conflicted in style 
or approach. 
          4                5                6              7        

Every design choice worked to create a 
harmonious whole. The designer had a clear 
idea which is carried out through the visual 
choices. 
                   8                9                10        

2.  Use of type:  
Do the type choices (style and sizes) support 
the message? Is the type readable? 
 

The type choices were arbitrary and did not 
support the message and/or lacked 
readability. 
 
               1                2                3        
 

The type choices generally supported the 
message but were not particularly distinctive.  
The type size/color/style were generally 
readable. 
         4                5                6              7        

The type choices were bold and creative, 
maintaining good readability and reinforcing 
the key message. 
 
                   8                9                10        

3. Use of graphic elements:  
Did the use of graphic elements such as 
boxes, rules, and design elements other than 
photos and illustrations unify the design and 
add to the clarity of the message and the 
overall attractiveness of the design? 

The graphic choices were arbitrary and failed 
to create a clear message and/or attractive 
design. Graphic elements felt added on 
rather than integral to the design. 
 
               1                2                3        
 

The graphic elements helped to highlight key 
organizational and/or message components, 
although their use was primarily 
conventional. 
 
         4                5                6              7        

The graphic choices supported the 
communication objective in fresh and 
inspired ways, adding to the clarity of the 
message and the attractiveness of the 
design. 
                  8                9                10        

4. Use of color:  
Did the use of color maximize the impact and 
effectiveness of the design and thus the 
overall message? 
 

The color choices were poor, creating 
readability problems and/or lacking impact. 
Colors chosen did not work well together 
and/or for the subject of the message. 
 
              1                2                3        
 

The color choices were acceptable, if 
predictable. Readability was good. 
 
 
 
          4                5                6              7        

The color choices were fresh and effective, 
generating attention and interest. 
 
 
 
                8                9                10        

5. Communication effectiveness:  
Did all of the visual elements work together 
to create a clear and compelling piece that 
would attractive the interest of the target 
audience? 

The piece failed to present a clear 
communication objective and would be 
unlikely to connect with its target audience. 
 
             1                2                3        
 

The piece delivered a clear message that its 
intended audience would understand, but 
did not break out of conventional design 
parameters. 
          4                5                6              7        

The piece was characterized by a compelling 
design that would speak to its target 
audience and clearly deliver the key 
message. 
                8                9                10        

6. Creativity:  
Was the work original or was it predictable 
and/or derivative? 

The design showed little originality. 
 
             1                2                3     
    

The design communicated its message 
clearly, if conventionally. 
          4                5                6              7        

The design offered fresh ideas and original 
thinking in all aspects of its execution. 
               8                9                10        

 


